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~»  December 3lst, 1955
SN 217 We Seminary Ave,
o Wheaton, Illinois

Dr. JQ co W. SOGtt, Radio DiﬁSiﬂn
Defense Research Board

Shirley Bay, Ottawa

Canadsa

Dear Dr. Scott:

This letter refers to some correspondence
we sxchanged about six months ago. If convenient, 1
would like to come to Ottawa and spend two waeks from
January 22nd to February 4th looking over your ionosphere
records, The phenomena I =am interested im have no
importance military or communicetion wise, but probably
occur fairly fraquently judging by the records secured at
Hobart, These are:

A, Examples of the gyro echo, both with and without
sporadic E being present.

B, BExamples of wide stratification (H) which might
bs intorpreted as a G layer.

During my stay, T also wish to see McKinley and
Covington., Tlease advise me whother or not the sbove
plan is satisfactory to you; sm? if so, psrhaps you could
male a hotel reservation for one in my name starting on
the night of the 29nd, Tomeplace near your laboratory
or with access to public transpert would be most desirable.
I may be contacted the 6th thru the 17th at

Grote Reber
Carnegie Institution of Washington
5241 Broad Brsnch Road, N.W,.
Washington, DeCe

foping to hear from you favorably, I am

Sincerely yours,

Grote Reber



